REQUEST FOR
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

EXTERIOR REPAIRS/PAINTING AT THE OFFICE OF THE
ATTORNEY GENERAL (PAUL ADDERLEY BUILDING),
J.F.K DRIVE, NASSAU, N.P., BAHAMAS

The National Insurance Board (NIB) is soliciting an Expression of Interest from
qualified Bahamian contractors, to bid on providing exterior repairs/painting
at The Attorney General Office (Paul L. Adderley Building) located on John F.
Kennedy Drive (J.F.K.), Nassau, N.P., Bahamas.

Responding contractors are required to deliver the following by hand to the NIB
Headquarters Building, located on Baillou Hill Road, or send an email to
nibtender@nib-bahamas.com no later than Friday, January 10", 2025 at 4:00 pm:

1. A completed Know Your Company (KYC) Form which is available on the NIB
website (nib-Bahamas.com) Public Tenders page

2. Valid Business License
3. Valid Tax Compliant Certificate
Sealed envelopes should be marked:

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

EXTERIOR REPAIRS/ PAINTING AT THE OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
(PAUL L. ADDERLEY BUILDING), J.F.K DRIVE, NASSAU, N.P., BAHAMAS

and addressed and submitted to:

The Director
The National Insurance Board
NIB Headquarters Building
Baillou Hill Road
Nassau, Bahamas

The National Insurance Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids/interest
that have been submitted for consideration.
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